
David Rossetter 
 

Dear Arizona Department of Environmental Quality,

I’m writing to urge you to deny South32’s Hermosa permit (#AZ0026387) for discharge of mine
water into Harshaw and Alum creeks. This will damage the aquifer as well as the quality of the
surface water, surrounding streams, land, and communities. 

For these reasons, I urge you and the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality to deny the
permit for this project.

Sincerely,

David B. Rossetter


